
Welcome to Year 1  

 
 



Who is in your Year 
Group? 

Teachers  
 

Miss Johnson (1J)  

Mrs Bryce - Lennon (1B) 

Mrs Davis (1D)   
  

 

 

 

 
    

Support Staff  
 

Miss Patel  

Miss Holly  

Miss Krisztina  

Miss Turpin  

Miss Thompson  

Miss Jerry  

    

    

 

 

 

 
    

Year Group Leader ð Kate Johnson  

Phase Group Leader ð Lara Freeman 

    

 

 

 

 
    



Curriculum 

 
 



Spring 1 

Literacy  
A focus on Shakespeare. We will learn the story of a Midsummer 

Nights Dream. We will look at the fairies. We will write our own 
stories based on this text.  

 

Science 
We will explore plants, learning the names for different parts of the 

plants as well as common plants, trees and flowers.  

History  
We will look at the Tudor period and learn about Henry VIII  

 



Spring 2  

 
 

Literacy  
A focus on STEM. We will look at fiction and non -fiction texts 
about islands.  

 
Science 
We will learn about seasonal changes. Naming and learning about the 
four different seasons.  

 
Geography 
We will be looking at map skills and learning about the features of 
an island. We will also look at weather and weather reports.  



Developing the Holistic 
Curriculum at Star Primary 

School 
 

The Vision 2017 -2018  

Å To improve the well -being of students, staff and parents  

Å To teach, support and develop positive team learning 
behaviours  

Å To develop our system of houses further  

Å To get our parents/carers more involved in activities that 
support their childrenõs holistic development across the 

year  



Star Home Learning 
Project  

The Star Home Learning Project letter is organised into 4 areas:  
 

Develop your creativity  
Explore your locality  
Extend your research skills  
Explore your mathematical skills  
 

Pupils should choose 3 or more activities from across these areas. This 
will ensure they practise skills in reading, writing and maths alongside 
creative skills.  
We would like you to work as a family where possible to complete tasks, 
and that you find time to visit some of the places suggested.  
Each half term a new letter will be sent out to related to the topic being 
studied in school, sometimes they will be family projects.  




